
 

CPA greeting to the 8th Congress of the Communist Party of Cuba 
 
Raul Castro Ruz 
First Secretary of the CC 
Communist Party of Cuba 
 
Dear Comrade, 
  
The Communist Party of Australia sends its warmest fraternal greetings to the 8th Congress of 
the Communist Party of Cuba. We wish you every success in your deliberations and in charting 
your way forward to consolidate socialism in Cuba. 
  
It is indeed the socialist principles of the Cuban revolution that deliver exemplary results for 
the people, despite the harsh and criminal economic blockade imposed by the U.S. 
government. Cuba’s response to the COVID pandemic has been one of the best in the world, 
in terms of recovery rates, vaccine development and administration, and in offering medical 
support worldwide. In this regard it has far surpassed even the richest nations. This and other 
successes make Cuba a shining example of hope in what can be achieved if the fate of the 
people lies in their own hands. 
  
We in the CPA have and will continue to take action against the blockade on Cuba until it has 
ended. Our members led and support the 17th of the month movements against the blockade 
and regularly participate on platforms internationally to enhance the campaign. 
 
We support the nomination of the Henry Reeve Brigade for the Nobel Peace Prize. 
 
We will continue to offer our complete solidarity in all of your struggles. 
  
We once again wish you a successful Congress and a successful realisation of future goals for 
the country.  
  
Long live the Communist Party of Cuba! 
Long live Fidel! 
Long live socialism! 
 
 
Vinnie Molina 
International Department 
Communist Party of Australia 
13th April 2021 


